
June 19, 2014 
 

Schiller Park School District 81 
Attn: Freedom of Information Officer – Jeremy Dotson 
9760 Soreng Ave. 
Schiller Park, IL 60176 
(847) 671-1816 
 
Dear Mr. Dotson, 
 
 Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq., this is a request 
for a copy of the following record(s): 
 

 Any and all written communication from the SD 81 school board members to Roy 
McCampbell. Please limit responsive records to those between May 21, 2014, and June 15, 
2014. 

 Any school board emails, from May 21, 2014, until now, that reference either public 
participation or public comment. 

 
I request this information be sent via email in electronic format to the email address: 

aalvarez@citizenadvocacycenter.org. 
 

If any record or portion of a record responsive to this request is contained in a record or portion 
of a record deemed unresponsive to the request, I would like to inspect the entire document. Under 
the Freedom of Information Act, all non-exempt portions of any partially-exempt documents must 
be disclosed. 
 
  I request a fee waiver of any fees your office would ordinarily impose in responding to a 
request. I do not seek these records for commercial purposes and I intend to disseminate the 
information because disclosure is in the public interest in that it provides transparency concerning a 
public school board’s actions. 
 
 If any records or portions of records are withheld, please state the exemption on which you 
rely, the basis on which the exemption is invoked, and the address to which an appeal should be 
addressed. Thank you for your prompt consideration of my request. If you have any questions, or if 
I can be of assistance, please contact me at (630) 833-4080 or aalvarez@citizenadvocacycenter.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrea Alvarez 
Community Lawyer 
Citizen Advocacy Center 
182 N. York St., Elmhurst, IL 60126 
(630) 833-4080 
aalvarez@citizenadvocacycenter.org 


